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Your gifts provided Rev. Linus Otronyi with a safer vehicle! 
He travels perilous roads often for his work with language 
groups in Nigeria. Linus exclaimed, “This vehicle will really 
make traveling for ministry assignments on our bad roads 
less stressful!” The vehicle was dedicated at a recent church 
service. 

But that’s not all! Your gifts, in partnership with an LWML 
grant, also provided a brand-new HILUX pickup truck to 
the Institute of Sierra Leonean Languages and a vehicle 
for Ethiopian Evangelical Church Mekane Yesus. Over 
13,787,900 people in Ethiopia (with over 20 language 
communities) and 4,166,000 people in Sierra Leone (with 6 
language communities) will be impacted! 

Former Regional Director Jim Laesch said, “Safe, reliable 
vehicles for program support and monitoring are not a 
luxury. They are a vital part of providing the tools to do the 
work.” Thank you.

PROGRESS
• �New vehicle for Rev. Linus 

Otronyi in Nigeria
• �New Hilux pickup truck 

for The Institute of Sierra 
Leonean Languages (TISLL)

• �New vehicle for Ethiopian 
Evangelical Church Mekane 
Yesus (EECMY) 

PRAYERS
• �Praise God for the funds to 

purchase new vehicles!  
• �Pray God will work in the 

hearts of generous donors 
to cheerfully fund future 
vehicles.

• �Pray for safety as partners 
drive long distances 
through hazardous road 
conditions.
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